

Dear PTFA,

I cannot thank you enough for everything you have done for Wraysbury primary school. Whether you have just joined, or whether you have been here for a long time, you have had a huge IMPACT on all of us.

The year 6 leavers' ball is just one of the AMAZING occasions you have put all your effort into, to make this such a SPECIAL time in our last year of primary. I value highly your GENOROSITY and CARE for the pupils. I know I speak on behalf of everyone here when I say, we couldn't wait! Thanks to you we have lots of lovely memories to cherish!

From Anaiya xxx

